
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The NSPCC have produced lots of information to support parents in 

regards to keeping their children safe on-line. 

Please visit  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 

where you will find lots of useful, easy to follow information to help 

you in this area such as ‘A parent’s guide to being Share Aware'. 

For advice and support on setting up parental controls. 

Adjusting privacy settings, understanding social networks 

and more – call the 02 and NSPCC online safety helpline. 

 

Worried about a child? 

Call our O2 NSPCC Advice Line on 0808 800 5002 for advice on 

apps, sites, games and online safety. 

 

If you're worried about something a child or young person may have 

experienced online, you can contact the NSPCC helpline for free 

support and advice. Call them on 0808 800 5000 or contact them 

online. 
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